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Paul Foley

From: Renee Balter Balter [reneebalter0@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 1:18 PM
To: Paul Foley
Subject: hEARING: MEDICAL MARIJUANA

 
 
Renee Balter <reneebalter0@gmail.com> 
 
I am writing in support of the Medical Marijuana Dispensary at 90 Fisher Rd, West Tisbury by Geoff Rose.  I 
believe that Geoff will conduct a responsible operation that will respond to the medical needs of our 
community. 
Renee Balter 
4 Gorham Ave 
Oak Bluffs, MA 02557 


